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Comments: It has been brought to my attention that there is a possible plan to mine in the Black Hills of South

Dakota. In my estimation, mining would be a travesty in such a pristine and sacred area. This area should be

preserved and conserved forever. Please reconsider this plan as it would harm the flora and fauna of the area as

well as desecrate what is holy to Native Americans


